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2021 K-8 Summer Reading Program 
Dear Newmark K-8 Parents,

Over the summer months we would like our students to continue to read in order to enhance their reading
skills.  Summer reading should be both pleasurable and thought-provoking.  Through this initiative, students
will have an opportunity to meet their individual interests and needs through exposure to quality literature.  

For Rising 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th Graders  
Students will select a minimum of one book from the K-8 Reading List or they can choose their own at a level
challenging to them. All students will be required to turn in an active story map in September for the book
they have read.  View Reading List, Active Story Map and Letter.

For Rising 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th Graders 
Students will select a minimum of one book from the K-8 Reading List and read it during the summer.  All
students entering grades 5-8 will be required to turn in an active reading guide in September for the book
they have read. The book can be selected from the reading list or they can choose a book of their own at a
level challenging to them. View Reading List, Active Reading Guide Options and Letter.

New!  Barnes & Noble Promotion - June 2021
Barnes & Noble has partnered with Newmark  to bring books, movies, music and more to Newmark friends
and families.  Stock up for summer reading for the whole family and Barnes & Noble will make a 5% donation
to Newmark to help purchase books for our classrooms and library when you use this link.

If you have any questions, please contact the Main Office at 908-753-0330.  

Sincerely,

Ms. Gina M. Borea
Principal
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cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
     Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director
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1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076   

908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com
 

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our
list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to parents is via email
so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your child’s school. To stop receiving all
email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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